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Dear Parents, 
We are all very excited in school about the upcoming performance of Shrek the Musical at the Floral 
Pavilion tomorrow evening – 1st February. The children have worked so hard and are an absolute 
credit to you and to the school. 
 
They will have a rehearsal tomorrow evening before the show, Please bring your child to school at 5 
o’clock so that we can transport them to the venue by minibus. Children should have eaten before 
they arrive but please send a bottle of water with them. Your child should arrive in school wearing 
their costume. The costumes being provided by school will be given to your child before they leave 
tomorrow. 
 
You can either collect your child from the theatre after the performance or they will be brought back 
to school and can be collected from there by a responsible adult over the age of 18 on their contact 
list. We should arrive back at school between 9.30 and 10 o’clock. 
 
We are very proud of the children and thank you for your support in allowing them to have such a 
great experience. Please complete the slip below so that we know how your child will be travelling 
home after the performance. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 

 
Shrek the Musical 

 
My child _________________________________________ will attend the performance on the 
evening of 1st February at the Floral Pavilion Theatre. 
 
I will collect my child from the theatre after the performance 
 
I will collect my child from school after the performance  
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